Public Hearing #2								August 14, 2017

The Mayor and Council held a Public Hearing on Monday, August 14, 2017, 6:30 p.m. at 4 Homer Street.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Present:	Mayor Richard Presley, Councilmembers Kathy Bush, Scott Harper, City 					Administrator/City Clerk Barbara Thomas, City Attorney Abb Hayes. Councilmembers 			Charlie Howington and Junior Hardy was not present.
Mayor Presley opened up the Public Hearing and turned it over to City Attorney, Abbott Hayes.
Mr. Hayes read the rules of holding a Public Hearing. 
The first request for rezoning was held for Eric Hardy, 135 Rilla Lane. Mr. Hardy stepped up to address the Council. Mr. Hardy stated that he is going to access the property from Comer Street in lieu of 135 Rilla Lane. 
Mrs. Bonnie Moore stepped up to address the Council on where the water meter will be located.  It was determined that the water meter will be set on Comer Road and Mr. Hardy will be responsible for running the line to his house.
The second request for rezoning was held for Austin Hall, 16 Cora Way. There was no one opposed to the rezoning or the variance.
The public hearing was closed at 6:51 p.m.
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